EEEEEEE. £ ba. Alabama 36323
(b)(6) Privacy |
(b)(6) Privacy |

Environmental Justice/ Title VI Discrimination Complaint Against ADEM

September 9, 2023

To Whom It May Concern,

Hi, I'm filing this complaint against ADEM provided discriminatory way I [SiSIEESEEE
I 2nd African American Shiloh Community have been treated for five in a half year by
ADEM. ADEM has discriminated and retaliated by closing complaint on using misinformation.
July 03, 2023, Eric Moyers with ADEM stated that the reason they can’t fix an ongoing storm
water drainage flooding from U S Highway 84 forced onto the citizens homes, property and
business is because there was a settlement agreement with some of the homeowners.

ADEM lack of response and how they have worked hand in hand with racial discrimination
practiced by ALDOT that was charged with expanding U S HWY 84 thru the Shiloh Community
causing stormwater drainage to flood residents homes, property and business creating a health
problem of overflowing septic systems, sewer backup and mold in homes as well as subsidence
and sink holes in residents yards and property.

EPA Region 4 was involved but was abruptly pulled off the case on February 18, 2022. Pamela
Riley was working the case and after her discovery and findings she was removed and Mark
Robinson, Ahmad Dromgoole took over the case and was quick to close it out by saying that
they were sorry that we were having Stormwater flooding, but they have no regulatory tools to
compel further action to address the Shiloh Community Stormwater flooding from U S HWY 84
onto homes, property and businesses. Homes are sinking due to stormwater from U S Hwy 84
forced unto the African American Shiloh Community homes, business and property by no fault
of the citizens of Shiloh Community.

I D /st discovered a natural gas pipeline and the dangers associated
with the close proximity to the back of my home less than 8 feet and my home is sinking toward

this pipeline due to stormwater from U S Hwy 84 undermining the foundation of the home. This
situation has gotten no response from ADEM or ALDOT. We are seeking assistance from EPA to



leverage support from ADEM, USDOT and Southeast Gas to move the natural gas pipeline away
from my house and the Shiloh Community.

Regards/Sincerely/Best,





